

A newsletter for the Living Lord Lutheran Church Preschool 4 and 5 year old student families.

JANUARY NEWS ANNOUNCEMENTS:

- Tuition is due on the first school day of each month!
- Stay & Play sign-up sheets will be on the info table in the preschool entry on the 15th of January.
- Registration is underway for the 2021-2022 school year!

 This is based on a first come, first served basis. Be sure to get your registration form in early to get your spot before we fill up!

THANK YOU
Thank you to
everyone who
attended or
watched our preschool
Christmas program! It was a
great evening!

No Scholastic
Book orders for
the month of
Jan. Book
orders will
resume in
February!
Thanks!





- Pizza, pajamas, craft, games & a movie
- Fri. Jan. 22 5:30 pm-8pm
- To off set the cost of our Dads & Donuts event
- Preschoolers only; no siblings
- \$20 per child
- More info to come home soon! Watch your cubby for add'l information!



Happy January Birthdays



Jan. 27— Julia Schwartz



CURRICULUM

THEMES:

- ~The Mitten by Jan Brett
- ~Snow/Ice
- ~Penguins & Polar Bears
- ~Hibernation & Winter Birds
- ~ Construction



Please label all your child's cold weather belongings with his/her name. Sometimes we have children with similar looking coats, hats, etc. and want to make sure the right coat is going home with the right person. Thanks!!





During this season of colds and flu, please give us a call if your child will not be attending school and for what reason. We try to keep track of the type of "bugs" that find their way into the classrooms and can then inform our families to be on the look out for certain symptoms! Thank you!